
CVSAN BUSINESSES 
& MULTI-FAMILY COMPLEXES: 

New Bins!
New Colors!
BEGINNING MAY 1, 2019, Alameda County Industries (ACI) will be the new 
service provider for Castro Valley Sanitary District (CVSan) for recycling, 
organics and garbage collection. 

YOUR METAL BINS WILL BE SWITCHED OUT FOR NEW ACI METAL 
BINS DURING THE MONTH OF APRIL. Please start using your new bins 
immediately. Your containers will be serviced as usual by Waste 
Management until May 1st. Visit our website or contact us with any questions. 

CONTACT US:
website: www.AlamedaCountyIndustries.com
phone: 510-483-1400
email: info@AlamedaCountyIndustries.com

Please visit our website for more information and a list of frequently asked questions.

If you currently use metal bins for collection services, 
they will be switched out for new ACI bins in April 2019. 

NEW BINS & NEW COLORS!

(510) 483-1400
(510) 483-1400 (510) 483-1400

BLUE =
RECYCLING

GREEN =
ORGANICS

GRAY =
GARBAGE


